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Dear Noa,

www.kidsoc.org

infoekidsocorg  Mazel Tov on your recent Bas Mitzvah! Thank you very much for the
mp3 players which you loaded and wrapped so beautifully.

By “including” Kids of Courage in your simcha, you opened your heart
to a very special group of children and young adults who live with
incredible medical challenges every day. The gifts that you sent will
enable these kids to feel very special. We will distribute them on our
upcoming Summer Adventure to Los Angeles next month. Imagine the
smiles on the children’s faces and feel proud that you played a part in
1.

Thank you again and have a wonderful summer.

Sincerely,
Dr. Stuart Ditchek Ari Adlerstein HowieKafka
Medical Director Executive Director CEO
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